
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

The Honorable A. J. Eggenberger 
Chairman 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004-290 1 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

On December 4,2006, the Department of Energy (DOE) provided a report on 
Commitment 3.1 1 as required by DOE Implementation Plan (IP), Revision 4, 
June 2006, for Recommendation 200 1- 1, High-Level Waste Munugement ut the 
Suvannnh River Site. At that time, Environment Management (EM) committed to 
provide the Defense Nuclear Facility Safety Board (Board) a copy of the Savannah 
River Site Waste Disposition System Plan upon its expected completion in June 
2007. 

As requested in your correspondence dated February 1,2007, this letter is to advise 
the Board of a delay in the issuance of the System Plan beyond the expected date of 
June 2007, about which EM initially notified the Board in our April 24, 2007, letter. 
Due to uncertainties posed by ongoing litigation, DOE has been delayed in 
developing a full Plan. The waste is in a safe configuration in the underground 
tanks and is being managed within constraints of the existing permits. EM will 
provide the Plan to the Board within 45 days. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (202) 586-0738 or Mr. Dae Y. Chung, 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Safety Management and Operations at (202) 586-5 151 .  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Ines R. Triay 
Chief Operating Officer for 

Environmental Management 
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cc: 
M.Whitaker, HS-1.1 
J. Allison, SRS 




